Stop the “Torture Flights”
To: The Westminster Government, Scottish Executive and Scottish police forces

We, the undersigned, are disgusted to learn that Scottish airports are being used to refuel “torture flights” arranged by the US government. Torture is an affront to every principle of human decency and an offence under international law. We demand that the Westminster Government, Scottish Executive and Scottish police forces take urgent steps to bring into custody anyone who lands these planes in Scotland or who assists these flights in full knowledge of their purpose; and that they afford protection to people being held illegally or otherwise ill-treated on these planes.
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Return to SACC, c/o Peace & Justice Centre, Princes Street, Edinburgh, EH2 4BJ











